
On March 12th, Toota Tatty (Government of Nunavut) and Jenny 
Scott (Context Research Ltd) travelled to Gjoa Haven to conduct 

training sessions, raise awareness and promote the Let’s Be 
Aware/Ujjiqsuqta Campaign. 

Pictured is Let’s Be Aware/
Ujjiqsuqta team member, 
Jenny Scott hosting an 
information booth at the 

Co-Op. 

Community members were 
able to get information 

about the responsible use 
of alcohol, and enter to 

win a chance to win a unit 
cup or toque.

Let’s Be Aware/Ujjiqsuqta team members, Toota Tatty and Jenny 
Scott travel from one meeting to the next.

We know the best way to reach everyone is through the radio - 
here we have a team working together to share key messages 

about safe tips for drinking and Canada’s Low-Risk Alcohol 
Drinking Guidelines.


